
 

  

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
 
We are working with Bart's Health NHS Trust and Asthma Together Team to become an 
Asthma and Allergy Friendly school.    
 
In our school, some children have nut allergies and it is very dangerous for them to be 
exposed to nuts. As the school grows, we may accept new pupils who also have nut 
allergies.   
 
For these children to be safe in school we are a Nut-Free School and ask that you 
support this. 
 
Please do not bring in any nut-based products into school or in the packed lunch. 
This includes chocolate spread, chocolates, cereal bars, and cakes that may have 
traces of nuts in them. 
 
 
Thank you for helping our school be a safe environment for children with allergies.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sarah Jane Bellerby 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
Support By 
Tori Hadaway 
Community Specialist Asthma Nurse 
Matron of Atopy service 
Mile End Hospital 
Bancroft Road 
London E1 4DG   
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